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Documentation/Documentation 

1. Manager’s report, Right of Way, Heritage and Urban Design Services, 
Planning, Real Estate and Economic Development Department, dated 
September 18, 2023 (ACS2023-PRE-RHU-0042) 

 Rapport du Gestionnaire, Services des emprises, du patrimoine et du 
design urbain, Direction générale de la planification, de l’immobilier et du 
développement économique, daté le 18 septembre 2023 (ACS2023-PRE-
RHU-0042) 

2. Extract of draft Minutes, Built Heritage Committee, November 6, 2023 

Extrait de l’ébauche du procès-verbal, Comité du patrimoine bâti, le 6 
novembre 2023  

That Council receive this report for information. 

 Que le Conseil municipal prennent connaissance de ce rapport.  
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Lansdowne 2.0 Heritage Considerations 

File No. ACS2023-PRE-RHU-0042 – Capital (Ward 17)  

This report will be submitted to Ottawa City Council on November 8, 2023. 

Anne Fitzpatrick, Planner III, Heritage Planning Branch, and Sean Moore, 
Director, Lansdowne Park Project, presented an overview of the report 
recommendation and answered questions from the Committee.  A copy of 
the slide presentation is filed with the Office of the City Clerk. 

The following staff were also present to answer questions from Committee 

• Lesley Collins, Program Manager, Heritage Planning 

• Christine Enta, Legal Counsel 

Committee Members received the a submission from David Flemming, 
Heritage Ottawa, in support of the application, and a copy is filed with the 
Office of the City Clerk. 

The following delegations spoke before the Committee: 

• Hunter McGill, Heritage Ottawa, in support 

• Isla Paterson, with concerns 

• William Price, Glebe Community Association, in support 

Following discussion on this item, the Committee carried the report 
recommendation as presented. 
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Report recommendation 

That the Built Heritage Committee and Council receive this report for 
information.  

Received 
 

Amendment: 
Motion No. BHC 2023-09-03 

Moved by C. Quinn 

BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Built Heritage Committee recommends 
that Council not support a motion that may come before you that 
recommends the reinstatement of the third tower due to the negative 
Heritage implications such a structure would have on the Aberdeen 
Pavilion in terms of proximity, shadow casting, visual crowding and 
public experience of the National Historic Site. 

For (3): A. Troster, V. Dhote, and C. Quinn 

Against (3): R. King, S. Plante, and C. Kelly 

Conflict (1): C. Legault 

Lost on a tie (3 to 3) 
 

Following the staff presentation, Member C. Legault advised the 
Committee that, as an employee of Parks Canada, she would refrain from 
commenting on this item given that staff would be collaborating with Parks 
Canada on this project.  Member C. Legault then recused herself from the 
meeting and did not take part in discussions or vote on this item.  
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